TOWN OF RAYMOND
TASSELTOP BOARD OF DIRECTORS
APRIL 13, 2006

Bob Metz Steve Crockett Denis Morse = Wendy Thoren
Phyllis Burnham Betty McDermott  Don Willard

The meeting was held at the Raymond Town Office at 7:00 P.M. This meeting was
called to interview applicants for the position of Tasseltop’s Head Ranger.

1. The agenda was approved for this meeting,

2. The March 9, 2006 minutes were approved and it was agreed to postpone the
review of policies and by laws until the next meeting.

3. A brief review was discussed of our standing with Kranin Real Estate for the
cabin rental, the approval of Tasseltop brochures, the arrangement for
current rental prices already booked and the approval of weekend rentals for
the price of a week, These should be resolved by the next meeting.

4. Four applicants were interviewed individually as follows. Betsy Stevens,
Susan LaMarre, Caleb Barrieau and Brian Mayhew were all found to have
excellent qualifications for the position. Following these interviews, the
candidates were dismissed and the Board retired to an executive session to
review each and select one candidate. The decision to select Susan LaMarre
for this position was unanimous and Don Willard will contact her
immediately.

The next meeting will be held May 11, 2006 at 6:00 P.M. at the main cabin at
Tasseltop Park.

Respectfully submitted,
Phyllis Burnham



